
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Annual Assurance Statement 
 
As a registered social landlord (RSL), Cunninghame Housing Association is 
required to submit its Annual Assurance Statement to the Scottish Housing 
Regulator (SHR) before the end of October 2021. This document represents 
the Statement that the Board of Management considered and agreed at its 
meeting on 1st July 2021. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We can confirm that this statement was submitted to the Scottish Housing 
Regulator via their portal on 6th July 2021. 

 

A copy of this Assurance Statement can also be viewed on the CHA website 
www.cunninghame-housing.org. 


